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Pastor Michael Sealy
Associate Pastor Jason Peasley


Sunday Worship Service
May 27, 2018 † 10:30 am

Service Leader: Richard Konopasky
Worship Leader: Living Loud

	
	Prelude
	 I Just Want to Worship

	  Order of Service

	Welcome & Announcements              

	
	Call to Worship
	

	
	Praise & Worship
	Your Name
My Redeemer Lives
One Way
	


	
	Offering
	(Children come down and go directly to Sunday School)

	
	Ministry of Music
	Your Grace is Enough

	
	Scripture
	2 Tim. 2: 20-21

	
	Pastoral Prayer
	

	
	
Sermon
	What the World Needs Now . . .

	
	Closing Hymn
	Grace for All
	

	
	Benediction
	



A warm welcome to those visiting with us today.
If we can assist you in any way, please speak to one of the ushers.

CHILDCARE IS AVAILABLE: The Nursery, for infants up to 2 yrs, is located on the second floor of the CE Building. The first door on your right after crossing the bridge. An usher would be happy to assist you with directions.
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Classrooms are located across the bridge in the CE Building. Sunday School
Preschool to SK downstairs & Gr. 1 to Gr. 5 upstairs
Junior Youth – Gr. 6-8 (every other week)

All our Sunday School children must wear name tags. If you are visiting with us this morning we’d love to have your children join us for Sunday School.
Please ask an usher how to obtain a Guest name tag.


Prayer

Please remember in prayer The Growing Zone Kids Club. We are down to the final 3 weeks. Over 70 kids have registered with an average of 40 per week. Please pray for these children, their parents and the faithful leaders and helpers. God is doing a great work through this program.

Messages

Thank you - After recent heart surgery Andy Carruthers has returned home from London.  This trying time has been greatly alleviated by the thoughts and prayers of friends at First Baptist  Church.  Thanks to all from Carol and Andy Carruthers

RightNow Media – a wonderful resource for Christian media. FBC members all have this resource available to them. It has a large selection of children’s shows like Superbook, adult and youth bible studies, conferences, biblical teaching, and more. If you have not contacted the church office for an access link via email, please do so. Email the office at firstbap@cogeco.net


Coming Events

Potluck Lunch – May 27th following the morning service. Bring your favourite dish to share and enjoy a time together to chat with old friends and new.

Jr. Girls Night Out - All girls in grades 5-8 are welcome on Mon. May 28th from 6 pm to 8 pm.  We will meet in the CE building for a fun night of fellowship, crafts and games.  Hope to see you there! 
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Ladies Tea – Save the date and pull out your ‘Fancy’ hat or facinator. June 9th from 1-4 pm. A formal tea & sweets. For all FBC Ladies and friends.

Constitution - Copies of the proposed constitution are available on the ushers’ tables. A meeting will now be held to review and discuss the changes on June 10th following the morning service. A lunch will be provided.  Please secure your copy to read in advance of the meeting. You can submit your questions in advance of the meeting to the church office so the committee is aware of all questions that you wanted discussed.

Rhubarb Pies – June 11th but be sure to get your order in by June 3rd, 123 of the 150 pies to be made are already spoken for! Fill out an insert found on the ushers tables to place your order. Volunteers are also needed June 10th and 11th. See Lynn Bailey to offer your help.

Canada Needs Christ! – You are invited to a Gospel get-together here at FBC on June 15th at 7 pm. Cory McKenna and the Cross Cureent will teach quick tips for personal witness and to share how we can “Help HEAR at Home” Rom. 10:14. More information on registration to follow. See bulletin board poster.

One22Ministries Walk 4 Water – Sat. June 16th 10 am at Seacliff Park.  If you would like to participate in the walk, pledge forms are available on the ushers tables. To support someone doing the walk please see George Elachkar.

FBC Family Picnic at Mersea Park – June 24th at 1 pm. More details to follow. Save the date!


Regular Events

Men’s Bible Study with Pastor Mike – Mondays at 7 pm in the Bible study room. Studying 1 Timothy, all men are welcome.

Wednesday Bible study with Bob Allan at 7 pm in the Bible study room. All are welcome.


Growing Zone Kids Club! For SK-Gr. 5 On Wednesdays from 6:30-8 pm until June 13th. 51 kids last week!

Coffee Break – Refreshments, games of shuffleboard or other board games Wed. mornings at 9 am. A time for Q&A with the Pastor. It’s a good way to get to know one another. All ages welcome, invite a friend.

Mom.com group meets every Thurs. morning from 10 to 11:30 am. Open to any mom with kids in the community. 

Ladies Bible Study – Learning Contentment in a Culture of More. Thursdays at 7 pm in the Bible study room.

Guys Basketball – Join Pastor Mike for fun and fellowship on the court. Fridays at 7 pm, alternate weeks,  next date is June 1st. All guys ages 13 and up are welcome.

Ask the Pastor. An informal time of Q&A with Pastor Mike. June 10th at 7 pm in the lower auditorium. Note the time change for this last session until fall.

 Prayer Meeting. The last Sunday of the month in the boardroom at 3:30 pm.

Missions

 We praise the Lord for the ministry of Hope Biblical theological Seminary of Cap-Haitian. 20 of our students will graduate with their bachelor degree on June 1st. Many of the young men who graduated from our Bible College are now in full time pastoral ministry. Our plan is to train as many students as possible and to plant Bible-believing and Bible-teaching churches all over Haiti. There are lots of churches in Haiti, but very few of them preach the truth of the Word of God. That is why we would like to buy a piece of land and build a campus for the College. Many students do not attend our College because we do not have a place for them to stay. We found a good piece of land, it will cost us $80,000 U.S. We are required to give a deposit of $40,000, and we have only $10,000 available. Please pray for the needed funds. Saint-Ange & Evelyne Monestime

[image: Baby Bottle 2 Clip Art]Baby Bottle Campaign - Celebrate life with us. Your donations will support the work of the Sunparlour Pregnancy and Resource Centre and our exciting transition into providing medical services. The campaign runs until June 17th. Bottles are located at the front of the sanctuary. Thank-you for your support!

	
Serving Next Week – June 3rd  

	
	

	Service Leader
	Steve Botham
	Worship Leader
	Sit Laus Deo

	Ushers East
	Jim Sproat, Kaye Drummond, Richard Stockwell

	Ushers West
	Adrian VanKempen, Andy Carruthers, Russ Pulley, Robin Dobson

	Elevator
	 Brad Bailey

	Audio & Visual
	Alec Symons, Mike Stammler

	Preschool & Nursery
	Sue Dyck, Louise Reid, Karen Botham, Jen Douglas

	Sunday School
	Kathleen Drummond, Jenn Derbyshire, Sue deVries, Kat Bachmeier, Rachel deVries, Ainsley Sawatzky - Jr High

	Next Sermon
	Mark 6: 13-29

	


	Attendance
	May 20: 179
	May 13: 182
	
	

	YTD as of Apr. 30/18
	Revenue
	Expenses
	Surplus/Deficit
	

	Operating funds
	97,813.09
	95,204.01
	2,609.08
	

	Treasures Loan
	60,419.79
	 Debt to Trust Funds 175,000     
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3 Fox St. Leamington, ON N8H 4W9 Office: 326-4372 326-5491 9 am-1 pm
 Pastor Mike 519-816-5491 Pastor Jason 226-345-9722 Joanne 519-324-6828
 Email: firstbap@cogeco.net  Website: www.fbcleamington.com
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